
Don’t forget to check out our Facebook page. This will have info on any emergency 
closures, what's happening throughout the term and any upcoming events. 

Check out our website at  www.westfieldplaygroup.co.uk 

Welcome back! We hope you all had a lovely Christmas, although 
probably different to what you’re used to. 

Firstly we would like to say thank you for all the food donations made, all 
very much appreciated by us and The food bank.

Just a few reminders: 

 - Please let Julie know if any of your contact details have changed.

 - If you are a Keyworker/Critical worker then please let Julie know so 
this can be updated on your child's forms.

 - Please supply a bag with at least one change of clothes, playgroup 
can be a messy place!

 - With the cold weather, and the need for extra ventilation in the hall, 
please bring in jumpers/warm clothes for your children.

Please join our Facebook page as we update it regularly and all 
important information will be on there. 

We thank all parents and carers for wearing masks and maintaining 
social distancing during drop-off and collections. 
For the safety of everyone at Playgroup, please be mindful that your 
child will be mixing with staff and other children with very little social 
distancing. Please therefore ensure that you are keeping your non-
essential contacts to a minimum.

SESSION TIMES/ FEES

Please note that session times are now 9am-3pm Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Wednesday’s 9am-
12pm.

The current fees are detailed below.
 - Under 3’s £15.00 per session 
 - Over 3’s £14.10 per session 

You can receive EYEE funding as follows:
 - Born between 1st Apr-31st Aug funding from 1st Sept after 3rd birthday
 - Born between 1st Sept-31st Dec funding from 1st Jan after 3rd birthday.
 - Born between 1st Jan-31st Mar funding from 1st Apr after 3rd birthday.
Please ask Julie for any further details. 
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Clothing

We use the garden as 
much as possible, in 
all weathers, so 
please provide your 
child with appropriate 
clothing, as well as a 
named  bag with 
spare clothes. We do 
have a variety of 
wellies available but if 
your child wishes to 
wear their own please 
bring them in named. 

TERM DATES
Term 3 5th January 
- 11th February
Term 4 22nd 
February - 1st April

Healthy Eating – 
Please may you 
ensure your child 
brings in a bottle 
containing water 
to have in the hall 
during sessions. 
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